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Dear Families,

Happy October everyone! This month we
are beginning to study of our earth! The kids will
learn about the different parts of the earth, the
layers and the continents. We will start our units on
leaves, pumpkins, and mammals. In addition, we
will take a look at the life and work of Claude Monet.

We will be celebrating Halloween on Friday the 29th this year. Your child may
dress up in costume for school. The Halloween parade will be outside again this year
and starting at 9am. We ask that they not wear face paint or masks, and not bring
weapons of any kind for this event. Please have your child wear their regular school
clothes underneath for lunch and recess. We wouldn’t want to ruin any costumes before
the big night. Thank you.

Parent Teacher conferences are October 21st and 22nd. Conferences this year
will be via Zoom. Sign ups and more information will be coming out soon. I look
forward to getting to see all of you.

Sincerely,

Ms. Laura

As the weather gets colder, please check your child’s extra clothes bag to en-
sure they have appropriate clothes for outside play.

Classroom needs: fresh cut flowers for practical life.

' October 21-22nd: Parent Teacher Conferences (NO SCHOOL 21/22)
' October 25: Netta turns 3!!!
October 28: Josh turns 5!!!!

October 29: Happy Halloween. Costume Day!



